
 

 

 

December 8, 2021 

VACCINATION LETTER 

 
I, Steve Nicholas, verify all RPC employees are immune to or have the following immunizations:  
Hepatitis B, MMR, Tuberculosis, Varicella, & COVID-19. RPC also participates in the annual Flu 
Shot. If you have any questions or need more information for ACR, MDH, or Joint Commission 
inspections, please contact me at steve@rpcphysics.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

 
Steven T. Nicholas, M.S., DABMP 
President, RPC  


